Talbot County Board of Education
Board Meeting
Work Session
June 7, 2022 – 6:00 p.m.
Central Elementary/Middle/High School
Cafeteria

The Talbot County Board of Education met in a work session on June 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. with the following members present: Mrs. Julia Leonard, (D1), Mr. James Steverson, Vice Chair (D2), Mrs. Sharleta Hall, Chairperson (D3), Mr. Carlton Mahone (D4), Mrs. Mildred Biggs (D5). The meeting was called to order by Chair Sharleta Hall at 6:00 p.m.

- Chair Sharleta Hall led the Moment of Silence.
- Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chair Sharleta Hall.
- A motion was made by Mr. Carlton Mahone to approve the agenda for June 7, 2022 agenda seconded by Mrs. Mildred Biggs. 5-0-0
- Action Items from Superintendent Dr. James Catrett, Superintendent
- Clarissa Denise Sims Dr. Catrett, Board Members and Administrative Team graduated Ms. Clarissa Denise Sims.
- End of School Year 2022 Mrs. Brenda Walker the school year ended on an even key.
- Summer School Summer School started Monday, June 6, 2022. Average of 111 students attended the first day. All special education are eligible to receive compensatory education during the summer.
- Dress Code the proposed dress code for the upcoming school year was presented to the Board Members for their review.
- Board Retreat July 27 29, 2022 Cunningham Center, Columbus State University.
 Dr. Donna Hinton, GSBA will perform board training on Friday, July 29, 2022. Chair Hall asked to explore having the retreat at Callaway Gardens.
- July Board Dates Work Session for July is moved to June 28, 2022.
- School Improvements Architect a contract has been requested from SRJ Architects and forwarded to Harben, Hartley and Hawkins, LLP.
- Savannah Conference Travel packages were presented to the Board Members for their annual Summer GSBA Conference in Savannah, GA June 8th through 11th, 2022.

Dr. Jody Tarleton informed the school board that the Counseling Department has completed schedules for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year. Two new courses have been added: Computer Science Principles and Mathematics of Finance. Dual enrollment courses will continue to be offered through Columbus Technical College. A recommendation has been made to begin a forum for community support from neighboring secondary schools.

Chair Sharleta Hall moved to adjourn at 7:32 p.m.

r. James Catrest, Superintendent